


FEBRUARY 2 - PRESENTATION F THE LORD/ CANDLEMAS DAY/ GROUNDHOGS DAY

We will celebrate The Presentation of the Lord at 8:30 a.m. Mass,
Candlemas Day withrthe biessing of candies, and Groundhogs'
Day by singing Groundhog's Day Carols after Mass.

If you have candies you would like to have biessed, please bring them
to the 8:30 a.m. Mass.

The Feast of the Presentation, often called Candlemas,
commemorates the purification of the Blessed Virgin Mary and the
presentation of Christ in the temple, which took place 40 days after
his birth as Jewish law required. The name Candlemas comes from
the activities associated with the feast: the blessing of candles for the
year.

Although now overshadowed on the revised liturgical
calendar, February 2 bore a weather folklore long before the shadowy
groundhog. Farmers found the day a geod time to make weather
predictions, applying the theory that the rest of the winter would be
the opposite of that on Candlemas. This means if the sun casts a
shadow on Candiemas, you can expect more winter, but if there is no
shadow, the end of winter is close at hand. If it sounds like the oid
groundhog story, it's because this is where that story comes from,
except that the one about the groundhog originated only about a
hundred years ago,

LENT IS JUST AROUND THE CORNER. (If you haven't taken down your Christmas tree by the
Feast of the Presentation, the goblins will get you.) We will again have Faith Sharing Groups during
Lent. If you are interested in participating or perhaps leading a group, please sign up in the back of
the church.

FOOD SUNDAY - Next Sunday is Food Sunday. Please bring some non-perishable food for the
Immaculate Heart Parish food bank to help feed the hungry.

SIMPLE SUPPER COLLECTION will be taken up next Sunday for the support of our two monthly
dinners on Burnside. Baskets for your free will offering are at the entrances to the church.

PRAYER SERVICE FOR VICTIMS AND SURVIVORS OF HUMAN TRAFFICKING AND SLAVERY
St. Mary's Cathedral, 6:30-7:30 pm, February 8, 2011, 1739 NW Couch

The service will be held on the feast of St. Josephine Bakhita, who was sold into slavery as a child in
Sudan, but through the help of the Canossian Daughters of Charity and others, won her freedom.
There is an effort to have St. Josephine recognized as the Patron Saint for this cause. For questions
and further information call Brian Willis at 503-243-5848 or BWillis@taskforce. org.

THANK YOU TO ALL who made a pledge to Sharing Our Faith, Shaping Our Future all-parish
campaign. We have nearly reached our goal. If you have not yet had an opportunity to make your
pledge, we encourage you to do so. Forms are available in the back of the church. There will not be
an Archbishop's Annual Catholic Appeal in 2011.









